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15th January 2019
Dear Parents
Children’s Mental Health Week: Week beginning 4th February. There will be a range of activities and visitors for different year groups and also for parents throughout the week. 
Parents Day: Advance notice that Parents Evenings this term will be on Tuesday 11th and Wednesday 12th February. There will be a range of appointment times available. More information and booking forms to follow.
First Holy Communion Programme: The parents information evening and enrolment session for the First Holy Communion Programme will be on Wednesday 27th February at 6pm in school.
Life Education Bus: The Life Education Bus will be visiting school next Monday and Tuesday, 21st and 22nd January. All classes will take part in an age appropriate session. There will be a session for Parents on Tuesday 22nd January, 8.45 – 9.00am. 
Building Fund: Thank you for the voluntary contributions received so far towards the school building fund. We would be grateful if those parents who are still intending to contribute could do so before half-term.  
Milk Money Infants only: This is now due for the Spring Term. Please send £9.00 in a named envelope. Cheques should be made payable to St Peter’s School or you may pay online.

Winmarleigh 2019: A reminder to the families of children in Year 6 that the next payment for the visit to Winmarleigh Hall is now due.

Birthday Lunch: The cook would like to invite all children whose birthday falls in January to a birthday lunch on Wednesday 23rd January. The meal will be the hot or cold menu of the day and is covered by the Universal Infant Free School Meal Scheme for children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 with a charge of 50p to cover the birthday extras. It is priced £2.20 plus 50p to cover the ‘birthday extras’ for children in Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 and children may bring a packed lunch and pay 50p to join the birthday table including cake, hat and balloons.
Please reply with payment by Friday 18th January to order the meal. 

PTFA: The next meeting of the PTFA is tomorrow, Wednesday 16th January at 7pm in Wetherspoons, Lytham.
Yours sincerely
Mrs A Heyes
Headteacher

Telephone:  01253 734658


Fax:	       01253 795303
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